Tel: (01) 7055341

Technical Amendment of Industrial Emission Licences under Section 96(1)(c)
of the Environmental Protection Agency Act 1992, as amended

The Environmental Protection Agency intends to amend the Industrial Emission
Licenses related to the installations below for the reasons set out in this notice.

Reason for the Proposed Amendments

To bring the licences into compliance with the requirements of the Commission
Implementing Decision (CID) on Best Available Techniques (BAT) conclusions
for Waste Treatment (2018/1147) (WT CID) and applicable BAT conclusions.

The overall objective of reconsidering and updating the licence conditions and
emission limit values is to ensure the operation of the installations is in line
with the latest developments in the best available techniques (BAT) and
achieve a high level of protection of the environment.

The existing licences and other documentation relating to these installations may
be viewed online at www.epa.ie. Documents in relation to the licence
amendments will also be made available online. The Technical Amendments will
be issued by the EPA in relation to the above referenced installations. Note that
this licence amendment process allows for any person or body to make a written
submission in relation the initiated technical amendments. You can make a
submission within two weeks of our giving notice of the initiation of the technical
amendment. Please submit your submission to LlicensingQueries@epa.ie

Further information is available on Industrial Emissions Licensing (IED)
i i ie) or by contacting the EPA at
053 916 0600.
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